
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! As we reflect on our recent newsletter issues, we want to 

extend our heartfelt gratitude for your contributions. Your insights and stories enrich our 

community and strengthen our faith. 

To ensure that our newsletter continues to serve our congregation effectively, we are seeking 

your feedback on the past issues. Your thoughts are invaluable to us! 

Feedback Questions: 

• What topics did you find most engaging? 

• Were there any sections you felt could be improved? 

• Do you have suggestions for future topics? 

• Any additional comments or feedback? 

Please reply to this email by [due date] with your thoughts. Thank you for helping us make our 

newsletter a true reflection of our community! 

Blessings, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Church Name] 


